
MALLA         AUGUST 24, 2019  CORN ROAST 

Thanks to Kathy & Dave Smith for hosting a very well attended corn roast with about 40 people 

enjoying an evening of food, washers and music by the campfire.

 

The Smith location has level ground, lots of space and was well equipped for the BBQ, buffet, 

and campfire.  

 

We found out that Hayley 

Smith has a special interest in 

music. Later in the evening, 

Hayley kept the music going 

with her selection of songs (of 

which she knew most of the 

words to every song). 



 

 

Chef, Dave is warming up the grill. His assistant again this year was “Butch” from Ohio. Later in 

the evening Butch led the singsong playing his guitar for hours (until the mosquitos got severe). 

Wife, Rhonda was a great help with food, setting up and taking down tables. 



  

Dave ...ready to grill! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some people learned how to play washers in the backyard. Bud, as a newbie to this game, 

chose to go with an experienced player, Don. Beginner’s luck made that team victorious as Don 

was over-zealous and sunk points that set them back. Rematches after dinner. 

 



 

Ron searching the 5 point 

hole for washers that 

needed to be there if they 

were going to beat the 

Griswold-Martin team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ron decided to make one of these platforms at 

his house and practise before he calls for a 

rematch. He’ll be ready for next year’s 

challenges!!! 

Thanks to all who purchased tickets for the 

print draw to take place at the Winter Social 

Feb.15, 2020. The 50/50 draw funded $68 to 

MALLA and $69 to Pierre Rainville.  

 

 

The next event is the Fall Cleanup scheduled 

for Sept. 14th at which we need help to reduce 

a Phragmites patch. We will send out a memo 

with details of where and when you may be 

needed to help.  


